
St Felim’s National School 

 
 

Leiter, Bailieborough, Co. Cavan A82 CX30 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a meeting on 18  September 2024.  

• The board welcomes all our pupils back to school especially our new Junior Infants.  

• The following reports were presented to the board: 

o A Child Protection Oversight Report  

o A Treasurers Report 

o A Principal’s Report  

 

• The Board of Management ratified the following policies: 

o Anti Bullying Policy & Annual Review - The policy and notification of annual review will be 

published on the website.  

o Digital Learning Plan 24.25 

 

• The Board of Management also approved the following: 

o School Development Plan and Policy Review 24.25 

o Croke Park and Staff Meeting Plan 24.25 

o Annual Admissions Notice- available on our website 

o BOM Annual Report 23.24 – available on our website 

 

• Admissions will commence in St Felim’s on Monday, 2 December 2024.  

• The school will close early on Thursday 3 October to facilitate a staff meeting. Further details will be 

communicated on Aladdin.  

• A student teacher will be completing teaching placement in Rang 5 for six weeks starting in mid October.  

• The board welcomes the appointment of our new caretaker, William Byrne to the staff.  We wish him well 

in his new position.  

• Parent Teacher Meetings are scheduled to take place on Tuesday 26 and Wednesday 27 November. The 

school will close early on Tuesday 26 to facilitate the start of the meetings. Further details will be 

communicated on Aladdin.  

• The next meeting of the board will take place in November. 

Yours sincerely,  

Eilís Keegan 
Secretary to B.O.M 

 

Roll No. 18564W 
Charity No: 20109967 

Principal: Mrs. Eilís Keegan 
Deputy Principal: Mrs. Patrice Clarke  
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